
'MA, Station `Wg",7192 
500 Watts - 1480 Kc. 

Adams 4-2781 & 4-2771 Post Office Box 788 

Ed,ewater Gulf Beach Panama City, Florida 
November 17, 1959 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 29$ 
Walnut port, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary.; 

Thank you for your letter letting us know that you 
received our signal during our recent f/c, on Friday, 
November 13. Your report of reception o.f WTHR at 
this time is correct and it is my pleasure to verify 
said report. 

We have a regular f/c every second Friday from 1:15 to 
1:45 cst. 

It was a pleasure to hear from you and hone to her 
from you again. 

Yours verb, truly, 

Paul Demaree 
Chief Engineer 


